BF Steering Committee Minutes 27 August, ‘04 
Those Present: Terry Frueh, Scott Voney, Bill Florea, Roxie Campbell, John Knudsen.
Meeting ran 3.5 hours 
 Staff Progress Report


 Terry and Bill participated in the interview process for the Hinkson 319.  John mentioned that MDC has a graduate student doing some surveys trying to learn more about attitudes of the public re: local streams.

EPT Indexing work is in limbo.  Rabeni’s group does not have the time to do it this fall. There’s a possibility of working with Stefan Cairns at CMSU.


The newsletter is currently at the printer, and should be in the mail next week.


Advertising for the fall tour is under way, with flyers having gone out to numerous groups and posted around both Columbia and Ashland. Radio spots should start running next week. We decided to have a $5 registration fee for low-income folks.


Terry decreased the size of the web photos so that people with dial-up will not be turned off, as well as added some new ones and some fun captions.  There is also a new portal web page, www.CaveWatershed.org that will send people directly to the current page; this was created so it would be easy for people to remember, especially someone who hears it on the radio.


500 project pens have been ordered to help spread the word about the project.


The Conservation Development workshop is in limbo since the people that were going to come and do it are no longer with the company. Terry is trying some other possibilities. 


A cost-share meeting is set for next week with Scott Voney, Kevin Monckton, and Walter Lane. Terry also spoke with Gerry Worley and Tom Ratermann.

WCT


We decided to have Sept. 29 and 30 be the main dates, and we’ll try to go out for eats afterwards (people just bring a set of dry clothes). Roxie handed out some info for tourees and discussed the requirements.  

Stakeholder Committee:


We decided that we as a steering committee want to clearly state that we’re not anti-development. We also decided to coordinate with the education/program subcommittee to bring in a scientist from a non-water discipline to discuss how science functions, what makes data valid, how the peer review process works, etc.  The questions was raised (to be discussed later) of how to include human uses into the subwatershed sensitivity analysis (SWSA); we also decided to invite some Stakeholder Committee Members to the kickoff meeting to see what it’s all about.  We set the agenda for the next meeting, and discussed how the issues discussion is the first chapter of the plan. 
Policy Committee:

We set the agenda for the next meeting. We’ll do an exercise (similar to Stakeholder Committee) for listing of issues and related discussion. We’ll also pass out the project newsletter and invite people for the watershed tour. 
Next Steering Committee Meeting: 

Date TBD, 9 a.m., Room 139.
Minutes respectfully submitted by Terry Frueh on , ‘04.

